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Pasadena ended 2018 with their 18th Annual All Star 

Volleyball Game.  This school-wide event brought the 

Pasadena community together to cheer on the fourth grade 

All Star Volleyball team as they competed against the 

teachers.  

The process started early in the fall 

when the fourth graders were 

taught how to play volleyball, how to 

keep score and practice good sportsmanship.   The students then spent the next few weeks 

playing volleyball and evaluating their performance with a rubric.  Tensions ran high as the two 

versatile and prepared teams played at their best.  This year the teachers claimed victory, but 

the students had the most fun seeing their teachers dive after the balls. 

The Pasadena Pep Band students, led by 

Glenn Chiarello and with help from the 

JFKHS Pep Band Director Brian Carter, 

played to excite the teams and 

spectators. Pasadena was also visited by 

the JFKHS Carolers, led by Adam 

Paltrowitz, to entertain the students 

between matches. Some of the Pasadena 

graduates who came to visit 

remembered their time on the court. 

The All Star Volleyball Game is one of the highlights 

of the Pasadena school year, setting us up for a great 

2019 at Pasadena!!! 


